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Atchison Public Schools Feeding Kids For Free During The Summer
(KAIR)--Each year, the United States Department of Agriculture partners with the Atchison Public
School System to provide healthy meals to kids out of school for the summer.

This year, meals will be served at Atchison Middle School and the Boys & Girls Club Monday
through Friday June 2nd-July 25th. Breakfast each day will be served each morning from 7:30-8:30
at Atchison Middle School, and from 8:45-9:00 at the Boys & Girls Club. Lunch will be served
every afternoon from 11:45-12:30 at the middle school and from 11:15-11:45 at the Boys & Girls
Club.

There are no income requirements or registration, any child under the age of 19 may come and eat.

For more information on the program, contact Patty Gaul at 913-367-4384.
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